
May 31, 2019

Join the Bookwoman Blog's editorial team! 

We are looking for talented editors and graphic designers/photo editors who are
passionate about the mission of the WNBA — to connect, educate, advocate,
and lead in the literary community — to volunteer on the Bookwoman Blog's
editorial team.
 
Members in good standing can apply to join the editorial team of the Bookwoman
Blog, the official blog of the Women's National Book Association (WNBA).

These remote positions provide a wonderful opportunity to gain digital publishing
experience, boost your résumé, build your portfolio, learn new skills, and
contribute to a wonderful organization.

Experience is great, but training will be given to successful applicants. A passion
for books (and things book-related) is essential!

Apply Now!

Email Julie Frey, Editor in Chief of The Bookwoman, at: newsletter@wnba-
books.org

Please include:

Your name and contact information.
Your WNBA chapter.
A résumé or paragraph or two about your experience.
A paragraph or two about why you are interested in volunteering with the
WNBA.
If you have writing samples or clips, a website, a blog, or a portfolio, please
include them, but not necessary.

Applications will be accepted on a rolling basis.

Apply now!

Background: Books highlighted from the WNBA's Celebrating Women's Voices centennial program
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